
If you live in the borough of Reading; if 
you are not related to the child or young 
person you are caring for and if they are 
staying with you more than 28 days, the 
law says that you must inform Brighter 
Futures for Children.

Does your child live 
with someone else?

Does someone else’s 
child live with you? 

This could be 
Private Fostering

Brighter Futures for Children is a not-for-
profit company, wholly owned by, but 
independent of, Reading Borough Council.
We deliver children’s services (including 
fostering), early help, education and SEND 
services in Reading. 

@BFfCChild

@BFfC_Child
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For advice and support call us on 0118 937 4451, or email: 
familyandfriends.referral@brighterfuturesforchildren.org

Visit us online: Scan me!Scan me!

mailto:familyandfriends.referral@brighterfuturesforchildren.org
https://brighterfuturesforchildren.org/for-parents-carers/private-fostering/

